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FLPD MOUNTED UNIT 

GRADUATION 
 

 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department invites the public and the media to join us for the 

graduation of our newest member of the Mounted Unit. The ceremony will be held at the Fort 

Lauderdale Police Department’s Mounted Unit Barn, located at 700 Northeast 9
th

 Street in the 

City of Fort Lauderdale on Wednesday, June 17
th

 at 9:00 A.M. 
 

On June 16
th

, Officer N. Stoner successfully completed the Fort Lauderdale Police Department’s 

Mounted Unit 12 week training program. Officer Stoner successfully demonstrated all equitation 

exercises and the ability to perform police duties while on horseback. The Mounted Unit 

welcomes this additional rider who will be a great assist to the unit and the community.   
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department also welcomes special guest, Master Sergeant Catherine 

G. Murray, United States Marine Corps (Ret.). Upon her retirement in 1962, MSgt. Murray was 

the first enlisted woman Marine to retire from active duty, after completing nearly 20 years of 

service. 
 

Please join us in saluting both Officer Stoner and MSgt. Murray.  
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